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10 March 2023

Dear Parent/Guardian of Year 11 French Student,

Year 11 French — notification of some class group changes

| am writing to inform you of some group changes in the year 11 French cohort from Monday 20
March 2023 up until the end of the year.

Mrs Sharpe is returning from maternity leave enabling us to split all three Year 11 French classes
into Foundation and Higher Tier groups.

This will give us a fantastic opportunity to tailor our teaching and learning to the two different tier
levels and decrease class sizes for more intensive support with revision in the run up to the GCSE
examinations.

Some students may be allocated to the Higher tier groups even if they have been entered for the
Foundation Tier examination as they are currently working at a grade 5+ and we feel they would
benefit from the extra challenge.

Mrs Sharpe will teach two of the foundation groups (11A and 11C) and Mr Bugh has kindly offered
to teach the foundation students in 11D.

The higher tier students will remain with their current French teacher. Students will be informed in
their French lessons and via Arbor of any classroom/teacher changes.

We are a very successful and experienced team and by working together in this way we feel we
can deliver a much more bespoke and tailored programme in the last few weeks before the
examinations.

The MFL GCSE Speaking exams (week commencing 24 April) will still be conducted by your
child’s original class teacher to make sure our students feel at ease.

If you wish to have further details, please do not hesitate to contact me on
salban@brookvalegroby.com

Yours sincerely

Shelley Alban
Faculty Leader MFL
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